
From: Trotta, Jacqueline
To: "Mike Roberts"
Cc: Mike Bender
Subject: RE: South Lift Station Quarterly Update
Date: Monday, December 29, 2014 2:54:00 PM

Mr. Roberts,
 
I received the report.
 
Thanks,
 
Jacqueline Trotta
Enforcement Analyst
Water Division
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118
501-682-0632
 
 
 

From: Mike Roberts [mailto:MRoberts@bentonvillear.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 29, 2014 1:12 PM
To: Trotta, Jacqueline
Cc: Mike Bender
Subject: South Lift Station Quarterly Update
 
Jacqueline,
 
Attached is the Quarterly Report for the South Lift Station Force Main Upgrade Project which is due
by January 5, 2015. Please acknowledge receipt of this e-mail.
The signed original will be sent via standard mail.
 
Thanks,
 
Mike Roberts
Wastewater Utilities Manager
City of Bentonville
(479) 271-3160
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